LOS ANGELES COUNTY COMMITTEE ON
SCHOOL DISTRICT ORGANIZATION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

Pursuant to Education Code §35705, the Los Angeles County Committee on School
District Organization will be conducting two public hearings on a proposal to transfer
territory from the Lawndale School District (SD) and the Centinela Valley Union High
SD, to the Wiseburn Unified School District (USD). The hearings will be consecutive, on
the same evening, as follows:

DATE: Monday, March 2, 2015
TIME: 6:00 p.m.

LOCATION: Leuzinger High School Cafeteria
4118 Rosecrans Avenue, Lawndale, CA 90260

DATE: Monday, March 2, 2015
TIME: 8:00 p.m.

LOCATION: Dana Middle School
5504 W. 135t Str., Hawthorne, CA 90250

NOTE: Language translation services and American Sign Language interpreters will be
provided with a minimum notice of three business days prior to the public
hearing.

Posting or distribution of banners, leaflets, handouts, or other media or
communications, which serve to promote or discourage specific points of view,
are prohibited inside the hearing room.

For additional information or to request translation service, call
(562) 922-6144.



